
From: Tony N 

Subject: District 14 report Nov. 2019 


  Our  district is holding meetings at 1864 Seneca St.  on the last Monday of  the month from 
6:30 - 7:30 pm. GSRs and other members of groups from our district are attending. Anyone is 
welcome to attend.


  We plan to continue to reach out  to members and groups,  encourage service participation, 
and enhance communication between  district 14 and our area during panel 70.


   I hope to be able to develop a format and agendas for our meetings that will attract more 
participation so our district will be represented as completely as possible.  


Thank you,

Tony N


